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The purpose of this paper is to update IJB members on progress regarding matters arising 
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EAST RENFREWSHIRE INTEGRATION JOINT BOARD 
 

29 January 2020 
 

Report by Chief Officer 
 

MATTERS ARISING 
 

 
PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 

1. To update the Integration Joint Board on progress regarding matters arising from the 
discussion that took place at the meeting of 27 November 2019. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

2. Integration Joint Board members are asked to note the contents of the report. 
 
 

REPORT 
 
Findings of Joint Inspection by Care Inspectorate and Health Improvement Scotland on 
Effectiveness of Strategic Planning 
 
3. An action plan in response to the areas for development identified by the report has 
been submitted to the Care Inspectorate. 
4. Following the meeting, options to strengthen the senior team were refined and the 
proposal to create an additional Head of Service – Head of Recovery and Intensive Services 
was approved by the Council and Health Board Chief Executive.  The post has now been 
advertised and interviews will take place on 3rd March. 
 
 
Specialist Learning Disability Services – Environmental Changes to Blythswood House and 
Claythorn House 
 
5. NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde Estates are leading on the planned environmental 
changes which have experienced some delay due to Estates’ workload.  Changes to 
Claythorn House are underway however, Blythswood House works require relevant building 
warrants which are being progressed. 
 
 
Budget Update 
 
6. The date for the UK budget has recently been announced as the 11th March 2020.  
The Scottish Government budget will be announced on 6th February 2020. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

7. Integration Joint Board members are asked to note the contents of the report. 
 
 
REPORT AUTHOR AND PERSON TO CONTACT 
 
Lesley Bairden, Head of Finance and Resources (Chief Financial Officer) 
Lesley.Bairden@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk  
 
 
8 January 2020 
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